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Mr. Tim Acklin AICP

Senior Planner-Heritage Preservation
City of La Crosse

400 La Crosse Street

La Crosse, WI 54601

Tim,
Western Technical College respectfully asks the Planning department to receive and forward for
Council approval the amended 2017 Campus Boundary map attached. The changes reflect:

e Better utilization of/and creation of parking within the 2010 boundary.

e Completion of the $79.8 million dollar referendum projects and the removal of
structures along the Vine Street to accommodate Horticulture Education
Center/adjacent lot.

e Recent property purchases in the 300 block of 8t Street North for the creation of green
space and long- term growth area for another academic building.

e Plans for the relocation of the Apprenticeship Center on 2860 215 Place South to the
main campus.

e Potential purchase in the 200 block of 6" Street for additional greenspace and long-
term growth area for another academic building.

Thank you for consideration of this matter. Please don’t hesitate to contact me with any
questions/comments at 608-785-9120 or at mchenryj@westerntc.edu

Sincerely,

Jay D{McHenry
Director of Facilities
Western Technical College
400 7th Street North

La Crosse, W1 54601
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